
CHILD	NUTRITION	PROGRAM	
Children need healthy meals to learn. The Parkview School District offers healthy breakfast and 
lunches; during the regular school year 
 
Students in the District shall have an opportunity to participate in the federally funded National 
School Breakfast Program (NSBP), the National School Lunch Program (NSLP) and the 
Wisconsin School Day Milk Program (WSDMP).  All of these programs allow students to 
participate by paying for these services, or for those who qualify, they can receive these services 
for free or reduced price.  The business manager for the school district or designee shall manage 
the programs in accordance with the USDA guidelines. 
 
District meal and milk prices shall be established by the school board.  In addition to the NSLP, 
NSBP and WSDMP the Food Service Department may offer ala carte food sales to students and 
staff and/or to community members for special events within the district. 
 
Questions regarding our Food Service Program may be directed to Nancy Carlson, Student 
Nutrition Coordinator, at 608-879-2994 ext. 6123.  
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